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MEMORANDUM FOR:	Carolyn Federoff, President, AFGE National Council of HUD 


   Locals 222





FROM:  			Priscilla A. Lewis, Chief, Labor Relations Branch, ARHLL





SUBJECT:			Telework Survey








	In accordance with Article 3, Section 3.08, of the HUD/AFGE Agreement, this memorandum serves as notice to the Union that the General Services Administration (GSA) has requested the Department to participate in a study of technology costs associated with Federal telework programs.  The Office of Personnel Management (OPM) will administer the Questionnaires via email to telework employees and their supervisors.





Attached is a copy of the letter from GSA and the Questionnaire for telework participants.  If you have questions or concerns regarding the survey, please contact Joann T. Robinson at (202) 708-3373.  





Attachments
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